
Dear Parents/Caregivers,
Non Uniform Day

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming event at our school that
requires your support and participation.

Non-Uniform Day for all students this Friday 24th November 2023, we are kindly requesting a
gold coin donation from children in Timata (Year 0-1), Haemata (Year 2-3) and Kotahitanga Teams
(Year 7-8). The purpose of this initiative is to collect funds for our upcoming Whanake Camp.

If your child is part of team Whanake, we are requesting your support in reminding your child to bring the
required one of the following supplies listed below. These items will play a crucial role in ensuring the
students have a comfortable and enjoyable time during the camp:

Whanake

Crackers Canned Spaghetti Long life milk Long life milk

Milo / Hot Chocolate 2 mins Noodles Weetbix Jam

Water Balloons Water Balloons Muesli Bars Fun pack chocolate bars

Biscuits Fun pack chocolate
bars

Biscuits Biscuits

We appreciate your ongoing support of our school community, and we believe that together, we can make
the Whanake Camp a memorable and positive experience for all participating students.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards,
Whanake Team


